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Dear Administrator Johnson 
Please make this Guidance protect all of our nation's waters, not just 
some of them.  
 
Protection of water bodies should be done by type of water and its 
geography, and should not force a more narrow case by case consideration 
which will result in lots of important small streams and wetlands losing 
protections.  
 
Our policies should take into account all the benefits of this kind of 
protection and all the threats to water quality and quantity. 
 
Weakening the intent of the Clean Water Act puts my family's drinking 
water at risk.  It endangers our lakes, rivers and streams for use in 
outdoor recreation and for the sustainability of the ecosystem as a 
whole.  I urge you to take this seriously. 
 
Stephanie Hyer 
11321 N. 50th St. Apt. 17 
Tampa, FL 33605 
 
 


